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Betty Lawyer 

 
Happy New Year. By this time you have made it through Christmas and I 
hope it was a blessed time for you. Our hearts go out to all of you who 
are having medical and other problems. 
 
Our Christmas Party at Cowtown was a huge success. I hope you were 
able to come. We have so many great members who came and helped 
decorate Cowtown for the Christmas season and for our party. And then 
it was so super to see all the good food everyone brought. We heard so 
many nice remarks about how much fun everyone had and they loved 
playing the game with the $10.00 presents. There were about 55 mem-
bers and some were even class members. We are so lucky to have such 
a nice place to have our party and when it is over everyone helps clean 
up and it doesn't put all the work on anyone. 
 
Don't forget to save the 4th Sunday in January for our class level dance. 
 
Our next meeting will be on January 8 at Nikko's at 5:30. All members are 
invited to come. 
         Lots of Hugs  
        Betty & Dan  

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-dance.org  



Round Dance Cuer 

Howard Delcambre 7:30-10:00 

Squares 8—10:30 

GeneStauffer 

Watch your email for the updated Cowtown Singles 
Square Dance Membership list. I will be sending it out 
before January 4th. 
  
There will be a few copies available at dances for those 
that do not email. 
  
For those needing to renew your Membership: 
Your $20.00 per person annual dues can be paid to any 
club officer or mailed to: 
 
Gene Stauffer 
22720 Highview Ln 
Moreno Valley, CA 92557 
 
Checks should be made payable to Cowtown Singles 
Square Dance. 
        Gene 

Nikkos Burgers 

9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 

Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:15 (Approx) 

Jan 5 

Sigh   Broken 

Resolutions  

Jan 19 



Bruce & Lois Roberts 

‘We’ll be back after the New Year. 

 
    

 

 

     Bruce and Lois 

Carolyn Griswould 

Happy New Year! 
 
Hope the Holidays were good to you all. It's time to 
pay the piper.be it bills or all the other extra stuff we 
like to add on through the season. We need to make 
our resolutions and stick with them.  
 
I had some cards going out this time around. Don 
Richardson lost his brother Lawrence this month. A lot 
of you have met him as he came out to the dances 
when he was in town. Our hearts go out to you Don. 
 
Lois and Teryl had their surgeries and are recovering. 
Should see them both soon. 
 
Well that’s about it. I pray we all have more good than 
we can handle, and not too many things we cannot 
bear. 
 
May God bless you in the new year, 
 
       Carolyn  Griswould 
       gris3woody @aol.com 
       

Janet & Phil Vinokur 

Hello Club, 
Here we go again. A whole new year to enjoy the 
most wonderful activity.....square dancing with 
friends! I’m serious about this. Make sure you re-
member to treat yourself well and dance every 
chance you can. My motto is "Just keep dancing!” 
Even if you have to drag yourself into the hall, don't 
you always leave feeling better? 
 
Class news: 
January 10 is our first dinner party. We will be having 
chicken courtesy of our Sheriff fund. Dinner will be 
at 6:30. 
 
First class dance is Jan. 24 at 2:00-4:30. These are 
really fun events. Angels, please come and meet our 
awesome class. We can always use fresh clothes to 
sell at the experienced clothing sale. You can donate 
the clothes at class, dances, or that day. 
 
We'd love to see our club continue their great sup-
port of the class. The angels have done a beautiful 
job so far.  
      Thank you! 
      Janet and Phil 

Clarkie Rambo Jan 4 

Teryl Ridgway  Jan 8 

Bob Hall Jan 11 

Linda Wicker Jan 20 

Kathi Wood  Jan 21 

John Busch Jan 22 

Tony Mendoza Jan 22 

Carol Christiansen Jan 28 


